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Children in Reception and Years 1 / 2 need to come to school wearing their Forest 

School kit with wellies in a named bag. Years 3 / 4 need to bring their Forest School kit 

with them. Please make sure it is all named and you have a bag for your wellies. 

 

Reception 

Mrs Tench     Wednesday 7th, 28th February,  
                      7th ,21st March  

Mrs Dunn/Mrs Trow Wednesday 31st January,  
         14th February,  
         14th March  

Year 2 
Mrs Bennett  Friday   9th February 
     2nd, 9th, 23rd March 
Mr Pritchard  Friday 2nd,16th February 
    16th March 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1  
Mrs Field        Thursday  8th February 
         1st, 8th, 22nd March 
Mr Morris Thursday 15th February 
        15th March 

Years 3/4  
Mrs Page    Tues 30th January 
                              6th,13th,27th February 
                              6th,13th,20th March    
 

 

PTFA Family Bingo Evening 

Friday 9th February 

A letter and booking form has gone home about this whole 

family evening which includes Fish and Chips. If you haven’t 

received the letter please see the ladies in the school office. 

Please keep an eye out for the next PTFA Newsletter which has been sent home 

today with details and a booking form for the PTFA Craft and Food Fair on Saturday 

21st April.  

Every parent is automatically a member of the PTFA so remember if you have an 

idea or would like to help out simply contact them using bewdleyprimary-

ptfa@mail.co.uk . 
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Anna Williams (Mr Morris) for applying what she has learnt in all of her lessons. 
Florence Westbury (Mrs Field) for always trying her best in class. Her behaviour and 
listening skills are a great example to others. 
Charlie Whatcott (Mrs Bennett/ Mrs Williams) for being our ray of sunshine. You 
really brighten up our day and we couldn’t ask for more. Thank you. 
Caitlyn Carter (Mr Pritchard) for her fantastic effort in achieving the very best she 
can in all that she does! 
Eden Metti (Mrs Hares) for working extremely hard (as always) on note taking for a 
poster about volcanoes. 
Molly Owen (Mrs Page) for all her hard work in Numeracy. You’ve mastered column 
subtraction Molly, well done! 
Ronnie Fellows (Mrs Jones) for always being a fantastic role model for learning and 
particularly this week for his excellent preposition poem. 
Aaron Whitehouse (Miss Bradley) for making a really improved effort on your 
reading and quizzing accuracy. 
Harry Randazzo (Mr Cottrill) for impressing us in gymnastics with his rolling skills 
and technique. 
Charlie Lynch (Year 6 Falcons) for excellent topic project research for the Mayans. 
Faith Keightley (Year 6 Eagles) for scoring 100% on every AR quiz taken so far this 
year. 
 

Well Done to Isla Portman who has achieved her 50 metre swim badge and Level 

5 swim badge. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Layla Goodier (Nursery) for coming into Nursery so happy and 
confident this week. 
Emmiah Reynolds (Nursery) for trying so hard at Phonics and 
being keen and eager to learn. 
William Pace (Mrs Tench) for working more confidently with 
numbers, including making 10 this week. 
Ellie Wormley (Mrs Dunn/Mrs Trow) for completing some 
fantastic writing challenges, all on her own. 
 
 
 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


